-----Original Message-----
From: Cheri Young 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 3:52 PM
To: Ann Killets; Board Office; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington
Cc: E Wayne Gent; Kristin Workman
Subject: Response to Question from Dr. Robinson, 4-20-05 Board Meeting
On Monday, April 18, 2005, Dr. Robinson asked the following questions regarding agenda item CL3 - 2005 Florida Migrant Parent Advisory Council Grant:
 

Question:      Is this training something that we can incorporate into our general SAC training?  
 

Response:    This training is only for migrant parents who serve on the State of Florida Migrant Parent Advisory Council (FMPAC). 
 

Question:      Please let me know when the schedule for this training.
 

Response:    We are waiting for the FDOE Office of Migrant Education to schedule the dates for the FMPAC training. The dates will be forwarded to the Board as soon as we are notified.
 

 

Cheri Young
on behalf of
Ann Killets
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

